
Good morning,

I am writing to pledge my ongoing support for the proposed expansion to Hugos Manly, with 
increases in outdoor seating, an extension of the outside deck and the new public access 
seating.

As a long term resident of Manly, Hugos has been a source of great enjoyment over the years 
and the ownership at the venue have always been most supportive of its patrons and Manly as 
a community, having been operating for over 10 years.

Having personally witnessed their engagements with volunteers and charity work in the Manly 
community (the initiatives with Penguin wardens and Bear Cottage spring to mind 
immediately), I believe their intentions to build out their service will benefit the council and local 
governments greatly as we all look to stimulate the NSW economy, together.

As we all continue to grapple with the restrictions to dining, these measures will hopefully 
ensure many other new and existing customers can enjoy the experience that is Hugos Manly.

So with that said, I place my full support behind this development application and encourage 
the council to do likewise.

Kind Regards,

James Nelson

1/34 Addison Road, Manly, 2095
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